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April 1, 2020 
 
 
Dear D. Newlin Fell Elementary Students & Families, 
 
   In order to promote ongoing learning and communication with teachers 
during this unprecedented time, please find below a stepper sheet for accessing 
Google Classroom and the online Lexia Core 5 Reading Program which is 
available for all students in Grades K-8: 
 
 

1. Go to www.philasd.org. 
2. Login with your child’s ID number and password. 
3. Scroll over to the left side of the screen. Click on Message Center. 
4. Access Google Classroom or Lexia Core 5 by clicking either icon. 

 
 

If necessary, Chromebooks will be available to loan to students  
during the week of April 13th and learning guides can also be downloaded on 
the district website.  
 
 If you have any questions or concerns and/or need your child’s 
information, please email myself at oashe@philasd.rog or his/her classroom 
teacher.  Our staff directory with a comprehensive list of email addresses can 
be found at https://fell.philasd.org/ under the “Our Faculty and Staff” tab.  
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mr. Ashe 
Principal  
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